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Decorated Egg Competition 

Our Easter Egg Competition was a huge 

success with lots of fantastic entries. The 

Children have obviously 

put lots of time and 

effort into creating 

their masterpieces. We 

were all very impressed. 

Well done to everyone 

and especially our winners Katie, Darcy, 

Henry, Devon, Megan and Evie-Mai. 

 

Reading Ambassadors 

We have appointed some 

Reading Ambassadors in 

school to support each class 

in developing a love of 

reading. After Easter they 

will be 

launching a reading 

challenge. They are also 

making suggestions for a 

book of the week. This 

week they have chosen 

Giraffes Can’t Dance for 

KS1 pupils and Johnny 

and the Bomb for KS2 pupils. 

 

New breaktime arrangements 

After the Easter Holidays we will begin 

having breaktimes as a whole school again 

which will be lovely to see after so long apart. 

 

Happy Easter 

We hope you all have a 

lovely Easter break. The 

children are certainly 

deserving of some rest 

and fun after such a 

busy term. There is lot’s 

more to come in school 

next term too! 

 

Wellbeing Tip of the week 

Do Something You Love. 

There’s a range of activities available 

throughout 

County 

Durham over 

the Easter 

holidays, there may be something you love 

on the list! Find out what is available by 

using this link www.thisisdurham.com/whats-

on/familyevents/easter-events 

 

Miss Murphy’s Recommended App 

Word Guess 

 

Casey recommends the word 

guess app, which is similar to 

the word game ‘wordle’. The aim of the game 

is to guess the five-letter word in six tries. 

This app is great for expanding vocabulary 

and knowledge of spellings. 
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Reminders 

 

 

 

 

 

Please could everyone continue to collect 

their Bottle Tops for our entry 

into the Art competition to win 

£5000 for our school playground. 

 

 

Quotes from Kai 

“Doubt ends more dreams than failure ever will” 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Friday 8th April                                         Break up for Easter Holidays 

Monday 25th April                                      Return to school 

Monday 9th May                                        Year 6 SATs Week begins 

Friday 27th May                                        Queens Jubilee celebration 
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